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Dear Mr. Mason:

In response to your letters of October 28, 2005, the recompletion of the subject wells into the fruitland
- coal has not been finished. However, arrangements have been made to complete the fracture treatment
and install the production equipment, but Four Star Oil & Gas Company was not able to schedule the
fracture treatment for both wells prior to the end of November. The John Charles #4 is scheduled for
fracing on December 14, while the Marshall A #5 is scheduled for December 21. We believe that the
recompletion work for these two wells should be finished by the end of December. Therefore, Four Star
respectfully requests an extension to December 31, 2005, to finish the recompletions into the fruitland

coal for the subject wells.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel to call me at (281) 561-4991 or

contact me at the address shown above. Thank you for your help and assistance in this matter.

Yours truly,
Kenneth W. Jac oﬁ
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